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February 23, 2009
Dear Dr. Cavalcanti,
I am writing to invite you to participate in an exciting international meeting sponsored by IEEE and EMB.  The 2nd International Congress on Image and Signal Processing (CISP 2009) and the 2nd International Conference on BioMedical Engineering and Informatics (BMEI 2009) will be jointly held on October 17-19, in Tianjin, China.  
You are invited to serve as a program committee member because you have been identified as a world expert in the areas of biomedical robotics and mechanics.  As a program committee member, your name will appear in the conference proceedings and your contributions will be acknowledged by the scientific community at large.  Your involvement in the meeting will be to review 3-6 short conference papers in your particular area of expertise.  
As an invited program chair for this exciting international meeting, I sincerely hope that you will join us to contribute to the development of biomedical engineering in the international community.  It is expected that your contribution will mutually benefit the scientific community and your own research.  I would appreciate your response to this invitation before March 4, 2009.  
Sincerely,
Riyi Shi, M.D., Ph.D., 

Program Co-Chair, 2nd International Conference on BioMedical Engineering and Informatics, 
Associate Professor of Neuroscience and Biomedical Engineering,

Department of Basic Medical Sciences, School of Veterinary Medicine
And Weldon School of Biomedical Engineering

Purdue University, Indiana, USA
Phone: 765-496-3018

Fax: 765-494-7605

Email: riyi@purdue.edu

